
 

Numeracy 

 
Pupils will work at the appropriate stage and 

pace for them whilst developing their 

knowledge of place value. We will be working 

on comparing and ordering numbers, as well 

as reading and writing them in various ways 

e.g., word form, partitioning. 

 

Our learning will include addition and 

subtraction at the appropriate level, and 

working on our mental agility e.g., fast fact 

recall. 

 

We will be working on measure as it will link 

with our Vikings topic. 

PE days are: 

Monday (Indoor gym hall) 

Friday (MUGA) 

 

We will also be in the woodlands for Outdoor 

Learning most Thursdays. 

 

 Appropriate clothing is required for all 

sessions. 

 

Literacy 

 
This term, pupils will continue to work through 

our spelling programmes at their appropriate 

level. Spelling activities are completed daily, and 

learners are expected to apply this learning 

consistently in their writing tasks. As a class, we 

are all focusing on our handwriting and correct 

letter formation.  

 

We are also continuing to work on grammar and 

our knowledge of different word types e.g., 

verbs. In writing, our whole class target is to 

ensure we include capital letters, full stops and 

finger spaces in every piece of work. We are 

working on including different punctuation in our 

writing, as well as using interesting openers and 

connectives to make our writing exciting.  
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Health and Wellbeing 
 
Our learning in Health and Wellbeing this term 

will be focussed on feelings and safety. We will 

work to understand our feelings and how we 

express them and will be looking into keeping 

and feeling safe. We will be working with 

emotion works to support this. We will also be 

covering keeping healthy and the effects of 

tobacco on the human body.  

 

In P.E We will be working on possession games. 

This will include ‘tuning’ our motor skills and 

working together in teams.  

Homework 
Homework will be issued on a Monday via Google 

Classroom and is due back on Friday. This will 

give pupils the opportunity to consolidate their 

daily learning.  We will also be using Easimaths 

and Reading Eggs in our homework, which will be 

linked through Google Classroom.  

 

Weekly activities will include:  

• Spelling  

• Reading  

• Numeracy/Maths  

• Talking and Listening 

Topic 

We have recently started our new topic based on 

Vikings. As a class we are reading Vulgar the Viking 

by Odin Redbeard and are working on understanding 

who the Vikings were and how they lived. We will 

showcase our learning at November’s assembly. 

ICT 

Pupils continue to develop their ICT skills through 

use of the Chromebooks in school.  

Science 

In science we are working on our knowledge of living 

things. We will be categorising living things as well as 

investigating different types of habitats. We will  

work on our knowledge of life cycles and inheritance. 

Modern Languages 

We will be learning months, colours and weather in 

French. In BSL we will be learning the BSL alphabet, 


